Attention Henderson County School Board;

The purpose of this letter is to formally request your approval for our overnight trip/competition in Louisville KY. The HCHS Co-ed-Y club will be competing in the 2013 KUNA (Kentucky United Nations Assembly) on March 17-19th.

The Kentucky United Nations Assembly (KUNA) is a three-day experiential learning conference in which students participate directly in simulated international diplomacy. As Ambassadors emulating the culture and representing diverse interests of UN member countries from around the world, students dive deeply into the culture of another nation and are encouraged to re-examine the world from another perspective. Students develop solutions for international issues by writing, presenting, debating, and voting on proposals. Students also celebrate cultural diversity by presenting aspects of their chosen country's culture at the Global Village and International Stage. Officers elected by students serve as conference leadership, supported by YMCA professionals, advisors, alumni, and parent volunteers.

KUNA offers students the opportunity to experience the richness of cultures from around the world, develop empathy, and hone their critical thinking skills while engaging with a wide variety of perspectives and global issues.

Students and advisors will be staying at the Crown Plaza, and will return to school on March 19th before the end of the school day. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 270-315-5014

Sincerely.

Phill Kopczynski

HCHS Co-ed-Y Sponsor

Plink

To whom it may concern:

HCHS speech team is requesting permission to stay overnight in Lexington, KY to attend the state competition March 14-16. We will be leaving March 14 after school and returning the evening of March 16 after awards. We will have a couple parents attending the tournament with us and chaperoning the event.

Thank you,

Price Record Many Morrison

Speech Coach